

## Tedisco Celebrates Grand Opening of New STEM Facility at Shenendehowa High School East

SENATOR JIM TEDISCO March 25, 2021



Senator Jim Tedisco (R,C-Glenville) yesterday joined teachers, students and administrators for a dedication ceremony for the opening of the new STEM Center at Shenendehowa High School East.

The 31,910 square foot STEM Center has been completely remodeled to provide students the ability to compete and thrive in a knowledge-driven economy for futures in cyber-security, software development, artificial intelligence, automotive design and construction

technologies.

Tedisco presented Shen High School Principal Ron Agostinoni and the school with a NYS Senate citation to commemorate this opening and the positive impact it will have on Shen students for years to come.

